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Dear Mr Cecchi,
 
Thank you for your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
 1987 for correspondence to and from Anne Rodger pertaining to 2GP, regarding the height of
 shipping containers and/or noise issues.
 
A review of council records shows that you are the only person who has been in conversation
 with Anne Rodger on this topic. All the relevant correspondence in our system is between her
 and yourself. You are already in possession of this correspondence so it is not necessary to
 provide you with this information.
 
Regards
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
From: Joseph  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2016 4:53 p.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 537412
 

Joseph has submitted a LGOIMA request - 537412.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
received via email at DCC 22.03.16 12.15pm

File attachment
LGOIMA-22.03.16-Cecchi.eml, 10.0 KB

Name
Joseph Cecchi

Email address

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/DunedinCityCouncil
http://twitter.com/DnCityCouncil
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dunedin-city-council
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Mailing address

Contact phone number




